Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (12/01/10)
Attendees:
Larry
Sherri
Gilberto
Kim
Jason
Traci
Steve
Tracy
Will
Andrea

LexEVS:
Requested a dry run deployment to PROD and a request for AppScan.  Scott is doing the build and systems team will be doing the deployment.
Dave is finishing up the stage testing.  
Traci will follow up on the AppScan request for stage.
Working on ECCF documentation.
Tracy completed the update to the download page unless Mayo found issues.  This will need to go through the deployment tiers.
We will need to clean up the DEV LexEVS 6.0 data and move up through the tiers.  There is a lot of test data on QA/Stage that we don’t want in production.
Larry asked for performance statistics from LexEVS 5.1 to 6.0.  Jason will talk to Dave about running the performance scripts on LexEVS 6.0 to get those statistics.
Staging testing –Dave Hau said he was contacting Kevin Hurley from caCIS and getting back to us. 
Performance testing – Looks like we are going with the 2 vCPU configuration but should discuss further the 2 vCPU + VM isolation load balanced option or something equivalent in the future.  Jason will discuss with Doug Hosier.

Browsers:
Term Browser:
2.0 Release:
Working on the concept cart implementation and changes to the mapping search based on comments from the last meeting.


Report Writer:
Nothing new.  Starting work on the 2.0 release of LexEVS QA is finished.
Rob has been making progress with 1.2 Release. The feature to support the new subsource-name qualifier has been added

Metathesaurus Browser:
Nothing new.  Work will start after 5.1 Data BDA is complete.

Protégé:
There will be a delay in the schedule for a bug found that needs to be fixed in the patch and Tim still needs some more time with his assigned tracker (GF#29770) for the patch. It looks like Tim has already assigned GF#29770 back to me so it might be done now.  
We previously were going to start QA today and as of right now I don’t know how long the delay will be.  
The current Patch release schedule has a deployment date of January 14th.  Currently we are one day behind.
Bug: Edit tab is calculating that the restriction doesn't need to be modified but rather just removed. However this is what's failing, removing the restriction results in both restrictions being deleted.

.
QA:
Nothing additional.

Operations:
5.1 data is being pushed up the tiers now.  Still in the process of training John Park for an additional resource for the data loads.
New Thesaurus will be out Monday.

Reminder that we will need to put out a note of the deprecation of LexEVS 5.0 once 6.0 goes to production.

Data BDA:
Provided the latest to systems team for review.
Systems:
Might need to do something with one of the Term Browser nodes in production.  Sometimes certain users are getting hanging searches.  Others are just fine.  I believe the node is p216.
1. Shutdown of LexEVS 4.2 –
caMOD:
Met yesterday with the caMOD team.  They offered some suggestions to changes to the API to ease there the difficulty in the upgrade.  They had an issue with selecting Preferred/Display names.  Wanting a way to easily select the preferred/Display name.  Sounds like this is partially a data issue. Awaiting presentation and notes from that meeting.  

caDSR:
Sentinel tool is now in QA.  No update this week.

